
 

Improvements to parking equipment and cashless parking:  

Temple University Parking Services is excited to announce that it has begun to replace and upgrade most 
parking equipment at Main and Health Sciences Center campus parking locations.   

These upgrades will include Tap & Go technology in most parking areas. This technology replaces the 
need to swipe in or out, and instead allows you to tap your OWLcard or smart phone to enter and exit 
parking facilities. Visitors will still be able to park in our visitor lots and will pay at the exit.   

Although these improvements are already underway, we expect this work to continue into the fall 
semester. Parking Services will continue to communicate relevant service disruptions related to these 
upgrades.   

The Diamond Dollars Office will not be issuing a physical OWLcard to incoming students.  New students 
will need to download OWLcard mobile to your smart phone. Instructions can be found on the OWLcard 
website.  It takes 24 hours after you download to update in our system.   
 
Additionally, parking at Temple is now mostly cashless. Cash will still be accepted at the Montgomery 
Garage, Cecil B. Moore lot, and Tuttleman lot kiosk machines, but all other parking areas, including the 
Carlisle West, Liacouras, and Montgomery garage parking offices will no longer accept cash and will 
instead require a credit card for payment.  Acceptable payment methods include AMEX, Discover, 
Mastercard and Visa cards.  
 
This also applies to event parking – attendees for events at the Liacouras Center are encouraged to 
prepay for parking utilizing ParkMobile, or will be required to use a credit card upon entrance.   

 

https://finance.temple.edu/?q=owlcard
https://finance.temple.edu/?q=owlcard

